
 
 

 

 

• Attention all prospective JV and Varsity Baseball players: there will be a mandatory signup meeting in 

Room 235 at 2:35 on Thursday, 3/2. 

 

• BHS Presents has been postponed till Thursday, March 30th! We are accepting new acts for the show. 

Applications will be available outside rooms 140 and 241 if you are interested. Please pick one up and 

return to Ms. Fama or Ms. Carey no later than Friday, March 17th. Any questions, please see Ms. Fama or 

Ms. Carey.  

 

• Attention Seniors! Suffolk Community College Onsite Admissions will be visiting BHS on Thursday, 

March 2nd. If you are interested in applying, please see Mrs. Deubel in Guidance to sign up. Thank you! 

 

 
 
 


